Important information re: Harry Potter studio tour

Thursday 18th July 2019


· For this trip, we will be travelling to Watford which means several hours on a coach.  

· Students need to wear casual, comfortable clothing 

· Students are required to bring a packed lunch -  students eligible for free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch from the college canteen

· All students will need to bring sufficient food to last them a whole day

· We will be stopping at a service station so students will have an opportunity to purchase food if they bring cash.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Students need to meet at the College bus bay at 6.20am

· We hope to arrive back at college at about 11pm, but this is dependent upon traffic conditions etc so please ensure that students have a way to contact you so that they can give an accurate ETA when we get back to into Devon.

· Please take travel sickness tablets if you need to and bring extra for the return journey.

· If you require any further information, please feel free to contact Miss Lockett: lockett.c@torpoint.cornwall.sch.uk


